From: Jolley, Kate
To: Jolley, Kate

Cc: Watterson, Jewel; Snyder, Kevin; Jarrett, Stephanie; Jessica Miramontes; Senecal, Molly

Subject: Banner Student Information System – Updated Launch Timeline

Date: Friday, May 23, 2025 10:07:30 AM

Sent bcc.dl.staff.all

Dear SRJC colleagues,

Earlier this year, we shared that the launch of the Banner Student Information System would be delayed to Spring 2026 to allow time for additional testing, training, and issue resolution. Since then, we've made meaningful progress. However, after careful evaluation and ongoing consultation with our implementation partners and internal teams, we've made the decision to further adjust the go-live date to Summer/Fall 2026.

While launching on the previously revised timeline remains technically possible, this adjustment reflects our collective commitment to delivering a stable, fully tested system that truly supports our students and the broader college community. Moving forward too quickly could risk key functions essential to our operations and student success.

This additional time will allow us to:

- Build greater comfort and familiarity with the system across all users
- Identify and address gaps related to system customization
- Provide more in-depth, effective training
- Strengthen our communication and rollout plan
- Move beyond a basic implementation to deliver a more impactful student experience

We understand that delays can cause concern and affect other timelines and projects. Still, this decision is grounded in our responsibility to ensure a successful and sustainable launch. We remain committed to transparency and collaboration, and you can expect continued updates in the Fall—including training opportunities beginning with the Fall Professional Development Activities Day.

Thank you for your continued support and partnership. Please feel free to reach out with any questions, concerns, or feedback.

Wishing you all a wonderful summer! Kate

KateJolley

Vice President, Finance and Administrative Services / Assistant Superintendent



1501 Mendocino Ave | Santa Rosa, CA | 95401 tel 707-527-4413 | fax 707-535-3769

kjolley@santarosa.edu

https://financeadmin.santarosa.edu/

I acknowledge that Santa Rosa Junior College is on the territorial traditional land of the Pomo People in Santa Rosa and the Coast Miwok People in Petaluma, past and present, and honor with gratitude the land itself and the people who have stewarded it throughout the generations.

IMPORTANT NOTICE: This e-mail message is intended to be received only by persons entitled to receive the confidential information it may contain. Please do not read, copy, forward, or store this message unless you are an intended recipient of it. If you have received this message in error, please forward it to the sender and delete it completely from your computer system.